
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 

 

07/11/24      
 

 

   

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

As part of our seasonal celebrations we have booked tickets for the whole 

school to see ‘Dick Whittington’ on Monday 9th December, performed by 

‘Shooting Star Entertainment’.  

This has become a much-loved tradition at Broomhill!  

The performance will be held in the school hall at 9am (please make sure 

your child is on time for school – don’t want them to miss out!)   

The cost of the performance is £6.50.          

 

Please make your booking and payment via ParentPay by Wednesday 4th 

December.  

 
 

Kind regards  

 

Jane Barnes – Head teacher  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 

mailto:enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

